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Committee Meeting Minutes
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Minutes of IHBC North Branch meeting held on Wednesday 6 February 2008  at North of England Civic Trust, Blackfriars, Newcastle Upon Tyne

Present : David Lovie, Elaine Hogg, Mike Hein-Hartmann, Graham Darlington.
Geoff Underwood was prevented from attending by a late meeting at work.
Minutes of the Previous meeting and Matters Arising
· Thank you to Robert Thornily Walker for inviting the IHBC to an evening talk on repairs to Newburn Church and organising an IHBC site visit. It was very appreciated by those who attended.
Treasurers Report
· There is £635 in the account. Mike will put together another request for funds to help cover the costs of future events.
Branch Representative Report
David reported on several matters including

· The 1st Gus Astley Award for an essay has been awarded.
· David’s Chair of the Urban Design Alliance (UDAL) will end in March

· National membership stands at 1,628 members and the North Branch has 58 members.
· The Institute of Field Archaeologists (IFA) is no longer going to pursue a change of name to include the “Historic Environment” after pressure from the IHBC. There will however be closer working.
CPD Events
· Elaine is progressing a conference at Ushaw College, Durham to be held in April. Details will be made available once speakers are confirmed. The room is provisionally booked for Friday 25 April.
North Branch Business Plan

· The North Branch Business Plan was presented to Head Office.

· Copies will be made available and action to achieve the targets will be progressed.
Newsletter
· Any articles will be well received. They can be sent to the secretary (address below) in the first instance.

· The next newsletter will be published shortly. It will feature a Cumbria section.
Any Other Business

· NE Historic Environment Forum. David will understudy Geoff. The IHBC logo on the literature needs updating.

· Closer links with the RTPI to be pursued and added to the agenda
Date of next meetings
Wednesday 19 March 2008 at 3:30 at Blackfriars, Newcastle Upon Tyne and then
Wednesday 23 April and 11 June.
Any members wishing to attend will be very welcome and any comments on the minutes or any other matter will be gratefully received. Please contact the branch secretary Elaine Hogg, Design and Conservation Officer, Environment, County Hall, Durham, DH1 5UQ or email Elaine.hogg@durham.gov.uk
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